
Bikeways Committee Meeting Minutes
Tuesday February 15, 2023 11 AM 

Harwich Community Center

Meeting was called to order at 11:10 There was a technical problem that 
Caleb fixed

In attendance Paul Gazaille, Charles Walkey, Fran Salewski

New Business:

January meeting minutes were approved

#1 Committee Vacancies - Fran mentioned the committee has two 
vacancies at this time. Members were encouraged to recruit new 
members. Charlie took action item to send out a notice to the Harwich 
Newcomers Biking group to see if anyone is interested in joining the 
bikeways group 

#2  Discussion of the Vulnerable Users law - Paul is following will 
update next meeting
 
#3 Update of Bikeways charge - Alain was not present to give an 
update 
#4 Bike Lights for J1’s - Paul has reached out to the Harwich 
Police Department however they are not able to help with any 
funding at this time. Paul will follow up with Matt and Catherine 
Boyle to see if we can help in the distribution of bike lights of the 
J1 students 

Old Business: 

#5. Trail update  With the recent snow/wind storm there are many 
branches down along the trail. Waiting for better weather so the 
DPW can clean up the trail. Charlie will have an update at the 



next meeting with news from Chatham’s OCRT expansion project.

#6. Fran reminded the members of the upcoming FOCCRT 
meeting to  be held on February 22, 4:30pm

Potential OCRT projects for 2023/24. Continue to monitor trails for 
hazards such as mud, dirt, plant / tree matter, etc. - take a picture if you 
can and email it to Paul  he report it to Linc. Is ongoing

Comments or Suggestions? Meeting was adjourned at 11:30 Next meeting 
scheduled to be held virtually on Tuesday MARCH 15, 2023  12pm 


